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Latest	Activities	Hires	for	Capital	City	High	School	Announced	
by	Jefferson	City	Public	Schools	
	
JEFFERSON	CITY	-		Jefferson	City	Public	Schools		today	announced	the	latest	activities	hires	for	Capital	
City	High	School.	In	2019,	JCPS	and	CCHS	administrators	are	continuing	the	process	of	hiring	a	full	slate	of	
head	coaches	and	directors	(	Band,	Choir,	Boys	&	Girls	Cross	Country,	Football,	Boys	&	Girls	Golf,	Orchestra,	
Softball,	and	Boys	&	Girls	Tennis	have	been	announced	previously	).	Additional	announcements	will	be	made	in	
the	coming	months.		
	
In	addition	to	activities	hires,	final	determinations	on	placement	of	certified	teaching	positions,	department	
heads	and	other	staff	members	will	be	made	prior	to	the	start	of	the	2019-2020	school	year	based	on	student	
enrollment,	course	requests	and	other	factors.		
	
Cheerleading,	Cailin	Collins	
Cailin	Collins	brings	years	of	cheerleading	experience	as	she	was	formerly	the	Rockwood	Summit	High	School	
Varsity	Cheerleading	choreographer	from	June	2018-December	2018.	Collins	recently	completed	her	student	
teaching	at	Rock	Bridge	High	School	and	earned	her	Bachelor	of	Science	in	Secondary	Biology	Education	this	
month	from	the	University	of	Missouri’s	College	of	Education.	 	
	
“Coach	Collins	definitely	has	the	charisma	and	infectious	personality	to	lead	our	cheer	team,”	said		CCHS	
Activities	Director	Robert	Ndessokia	.	“I’m	confident	she’ll	develop	meaningful	relationships	with	our	girls,	
and	they	will	surely	respond	to	her	energy.”	
	
Speech	&	Debate,	Cody	Proctor	
Cody	Proctor	brings	eight	years	of	experience	with	forensics	and	debate	teach	teaching/coaching	experience	
to	CCHS	and	joins	us	by	way	of	Maryville	High	School	where	he	taught	and	coached	multiple	District	
champions,	State	champion/Qualifiers,	and	National	Finalists/Qualifiers.		Proctor	received	is	Bachelors	of	
Science	in	Speech/Theatre	Education	from	Northwest	Missouri	State	University.	 	
	
“We	have	no	doubt	Cody’s	successful	speech	&	debate	coaching	experience	will	cultivate	similar	results	for	our	
incoming	Cavaliers,”		said		CCHS	Activities	Director	Robert	Ndessokia.	
	
Capital	City	High	School	will	open	in	the	fall	of	2019	with	freshmen	and	sophomore	students	only.	At	that	time,	
all	activities	will	compete	at	the	varsity	level	with	the	exception	of	football,	which	will	compete	at	the	junior	
varsity	level	only	before	growing	to	a	9-12	building	over	the	next	two	years.	JCPS	&	CCHS	administrators	are	
continuing	the	process	of	hiring	a	full	slate	of	head	coaches,	with	more	announcements	expected	in	the	coming	
months.		
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